
 
Grand Chapter of South Dakota 
Order of the Eastern Star 
 

November 20, 2024 

 

Dear Star Family,  

We want to wish all our Sisters and Brothers a blessed holiday season.   The Lords gift 
to all of us was the birth of his only son, Jesus, who he sent to die on the cross for ALL our 
sins, and we give thanks and gratitude to our Lord for this most precious gift.   This holiday 
season we have this and so many other blessings to be thankful for.   

As you look ahead to this Joyous Christmas Season may you discover anew the 
splendor of the Star in the song "Hark the Herald Angles Sing".  May you find all that you 
seek - faith, hope and a deeper understanding of charity and brotherly love.   

We hope the blessings of this holiday season will remain through the coming year, and 
with the brilliancy of the Star in the East, may the days be linked together into a golden chain, 
kept lustrous with the divine love for which the Prince of Peace was born. 

Give thanks to the maker of the stars and enjoy this holiday season. 

Star Love to all, 
 

Grace Bick                                         Keith Sorge 
Worthy Grand Matron                      Worthy Grand Patron 

 
Sandy Vanneman, PGM 

Grand Secretary 
 
 

   


